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Dear JO 2023 Winter Seminar participants, 

 

In just a few weeks we will gather in Grimentz for the JO’s 16th Winter 

seminar. 

We will enjoy an outstanding speaker, a great hotel and spa, a beautiful ski 

resort plus time to enjoy life with a great group of chiropractors. 

Unfortunately, many participants did not find a room in the hotel venue 

mainly due to the all-time record of 52 participants. 

Our first idea was to have the lectures at the hotel itself, but the small size of 

the room made us decide for the communal gym hall instead. Since the 

lecture room is outside the hotel, we have decided to waive the CHF 80.- 

for outside participants.  

❖ We then ask the participants that have already paid those CHF 80.- 

to provide us with their bank account in order for us to pay you back. 

❖ Anybody outside the hotel may come and join us at the hotel for the 

evening meals. We will have a separate dining area. Please call the 

hotel manager to book your place and refer to Chirosport seminar. 

❖ The gym hall is at the east side entrance of the village, a 10 minute 

walk from the hotel. Please refer to the included notice to find this 

place. 

❖ The Ski lifts are right in front of the hotel for the Grimentz and the Zinal 

area.  

❖ Participants with special needs concerning the meals, please 

contact the hotel ahead of time.  



Rue de Flore 32  *  2502 Bienne 
rpicard@bluewin.ch    FAX +41 (32) 323 66 63 

INTERNET HOMEPAGE = http://www.chirosport.ch 
 

❖ The entrance of the gym hall, as describe on the include documents, 

is just across the tourist office, after the street curve. It is a pyramidal 

shape glass door entrance.   

❖ Last minute change of lecture schedule has happened before. We 

will inform you through the usual media please check your phone 

message (if you gave us your mobile number) or email regularly.  

 

 

 

The JO are very much looking forward to meet you up in the Alps. 

 

Philippe and Roger 

 

 

 

 
 


